Adam Turner

A
From: jay hunter <jhunter571@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 6:00 AM
To: Adam Turner

To the MVC:

We fully support the proposed permanent cell tower on the Fynbo property on Chappaquidick. The tower is very much
needed and this is the most appropriate location.

Please grant whatever approvals are necessary to move this project forward without delay.
Thank you for your consideration,
Jay and Jean Hunter

47 Pocha Road
Chappaquidick




